NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON RENWAL OF E-LEARNING DAYS PLAN FOR 
CENTRAL A&M COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 21


In accordance with 105 ILCS 5/10-20.56, the Board of Education of Central A&M Community Unit School District No. 21, Counties of Shelby, Christian, and Macon, State of Illinois, will hold a public hearing on December 19, at 6:30 p.m.  The hearing will be held in the Board Office located at 406 E. Colegrove, Assumption, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to substantially present the terms of the proposed research-based e-learning program for use of e-learning days district-wide that permits student instruction to be received electronically while students are not physically present in lieu of the school district’ scheduled emergency days, and to receive public comments related thereto. This is a renewal of the previous plan.

	Dated this 7th day of December, 2022.
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						Dr. DeAnn Heck 
						Superintendent, 
						On behalf of the Board of Education 
						Central A&M Community Unit 
School District No. 21
						Counties of Shelby, Christian, and Macon 
State of Illinois
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